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Change to Status Indicator for Certain Machines 

Notice 

Production of status indicators for certain machines has been discontinued, and starting in January 2018, 
we will begin shipping machines with a different status indicator. 

If it is necessary to replace a status indicator before the change, it will be replaced with the new status 
indicator. 

Before the change / after the change 

The appearance and dimensions of the status indicators will change. 

 Status indicator before the change Status indicator after the change 

Part No. 
DHALCE30201-0 

(production 
discontinued) 

ERPM-010016-0 
(production 

discontinued) 
ESYM-010006-0 

Appearance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Height 228 mm 132 mm* 219 mm 

* For the DFD6040 and DFD6060, the height will be greater after replacing the status indicator with the 
status indicator after the change. 
When replacing the status indicator, please ensure the space required for installation. 

Applicable model 
 

Series Applicable model Parts to be replaced 
at the same time* 

3000 series DAD3240／DAD3360／DAD3650／DAD3660 Installation bracket 

6000 series DFD6341 None 

DFD6560／DFD6760 Installation bracket 

DFD6040／DFD6060 External cover, connection cable 

8000 series DFG8390／DFG8830／DTG8460 Installation bracket 

Other DPM2140／DPM2190 Installation bracket 

There is no change to the status indicators of models other than those indicated above. 

*It is possible to install a changed status indicator without replacing the installation bracket, but the status 
indicator’s nameplate will be visible from the front of the machine. Please take the direction of the 
nameplate into consideration when using it. 

Inquiries 

Please contact your local DISCO sales representative or DISCO customer engineer if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 

 


